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Michele King

Subject: FW: Drop the ballot measure

From: Timothy Wallace <tim.wallace01@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 9:21 AM

To: Board of Directors <board@valleywater.org>
Subject: Drop the ballot measure

Please drop the proposed ballot measure you are planning for this November. River flow maintenance and the
environment is very important to me, and if you go forward with this, | will work to oppose it.

Thank you,

Tim Wallace

Ratepayer, San Jose, CA
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